
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Road Closure at Parkhill Road, Smethwick     

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 8th June 2025 
no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed along Parkhill Road, 
Smethwick from the junction of Westfield Road to the junction of Arden 
Road. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate a VE Day 
street party.    
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 8th June 2025 (12:30 – 
17:00) and for a period not exceeding 21 days. 
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Bethany Small 
of SMBC on 0121 368 1177. 
 
 Dated this 30th May 2025 

 

MJ 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


